REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN
MEDIA AUTHORITY

25 August 2023
Memo

Printing of Wrong Version of South Sudan National Flag

Media Authority has observed with great concerns the printing and circulation of different
versions of the South Sudan National Flag in the country and at some diplomatic missions
abroad.

The National Flag can only be reproduced in a dignified manner in its original designs,
accurate shapes and colours.

Any product bearing images of the South Sudan National Flag should refiect the right
version.

Media houses, Advertisement and printing companies are hereby cautioned to immediately
cease any printing of wrong versions of the National Flag that does not conform with the
right version of the South Sudan National Flag.

Printing, publication and circulation of the wrong version of South Sudan National Flag is
prohibited. Failure to comply to print the right version of the National Flag will incur penalties
to printing and advertisement companies.

All levels of Government and public institutions are hereby advised to remove all the wrong
and substandard versions of the South Sudan National Flag and replace them with the right
official version.

The Ministry of Presidential Affairs to provide enough national flags for all the States and
Administrative Areas in accordance with the 5" Governors’ Forum' Resolutions, November
22 - 29, 2021.

The South Sudan National Flag is a visible national symbol that represent the South
Sudanese in deferent functions and should be accorded respect and dignity at all times.

For more information about production and guidelines for the use of National flag, please
contact the Ministry of Presidential Affairs, Republic of South Sudan, Juba.

Media Authority remains committed to ensure public interest is protected as we regulate and

promote the development of professional, pluralisticaadibrant media in the public interest.
- L

Elijah Alier Kuai

Managing Director

Media Authority

Republic of South Sudan, Juba





